
Chairperson and Members of the Committee, 

I am in favor of SB 2137.  This is not a feeding/baiting bill.  We can already feed 

wildlife anywhere, any time during the year.  This is about weather we can pull 

the trigger over ‘said’ feed.  We want to remove this hunting restriction.  

Thank you, 

Angie Kunkel 

Granville, ND  58741 


